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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have been recapping our knowledge on Sikhism. Next week, we will be having our 

own Diwali festival. 

In English, we have begun to look at our text called ‘Milo imagines the world’. 

In Maths, the year 3s have been learning about mass and capacity and the year 4s have been 

busy practicing and completing their Multiplication Tables Check. They have now all completed 

their check and I am very proud of them all! 

In Topic, we started learning about the Vikings by creating a timeline of events. 

We have also begun practicing our school play which will be Hansel and Gretel. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Shining Stars: Ava x2, Brooke x2, Amelia x2, Erin x2, Barney x2, Bonnie x2, Milo x2, Ruby 

x2, Fred, Finlay, Harriet, Harry, Max 

Pupil Voice: “When will we find out the parts for the play?” 

“That multiplication check went really well. I don’t know why I was so worried.” 

“I can’t wait to go on the class trip!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Please can reply slips for the school trip be back by Thursday 13th June. Any questions or 

queries, please speak to me. 

Please see whole school newsletter on Dojo for ‘Key Term Dates’. Reminders will go out on 

the class newsletters too. 


